
 

 

On behalf of Waukesha County Technical College, I am pleased to offer our full support for the Health 
Sciences Renovation project at the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee. As a leader in technical 
education, we understand the importance of providing students with state-of-the-art facilities that allow 
them to achieve their goals and succeed in their chosen field. 

We recognize that the renovation project is a crucial step in ensuring that the University of Wisconsin-
Milwaukee continues to provide exceptional education and training for healthcare professionals. The 
proposed upgrades and enhancements will allow students to learn in a cutting-edge environment, 
equipped with the latest technology and resources. 

We appreciate the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee's commitment to providing a top-notch 
education for students and believe that this project is an important investment in the future of 
healthcare. By modernizing and upgrading the Health Sciences facilities, the university will be able to 
attract and retain the best and brightest students, faculty, and staff, who will in turn make important 
contributions to the field of healthcare. 

At Waukesha County Technical College, we are proud to be part of a community that values education 
and innovation. We are confident that the Health Sciences Renovation project will enhance the 
University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee's reputation as a leading institution of higher education and help 
prepare students for success in their future careers. 

Sincerely, 

 

Richard Barnhouse, Ph.D. 

President, WCTC 

 

 


